
CITY COLLEGE 
Department of Commerce 

Notice: 11.02.2022 
Subject: Internal Assessment Examination for Semester – I students 

 
 
 

The students of 1st Semester are requested to note that Internal Examination of the 
Department of Commerce for Semester – I will be held on 17/02/2022 (Thursday). Please 
contact the Department for further details.  
 
 
            Sd/- 
         Prof. Sudarshan Ghosh 
              Head, Dept. of Commerce
  


